
Chairman Ruby and members of the House Human Services Committee, my name is Amy Kreidt, I 
am the CEO at St. Luke’s Home in Dickinson and am the Board Chair for the North Dakota Long 
Term Care Association. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of the proposed changes to resident rights 
regulations as outlined in engrossed Senate Bill 2070. 

A committee of members of the long term care association reviewed Senate Bill 2070 at the start of 
the session and made significant revisions to the bill to recategorize Basic Care and Assisted Living 
as distinct differences from skilled nursing. 

Please support the proposed changes in Senate Bill 2070. If you have any questions, please email 
or call me. Thank you. 
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